
Thank you Dr. Beres D.D.S. Beres D.D.S. Beres D.D.S. Beres D.D.S. for participating  

in our Community Helper activities at the  

Arroyo Grande United Arroyo Grande United Arroyo Grande United Arroyo Grande United     

Methodist Children’s Center Methodist Children’s Center Methodist Children’s Center Methodist Children’s Center     

during the month of February.  

We greatly appreciated your support in providing 

an educational experience for the children.    


